
   

 

President’s Message 
This year’s National Education Conference was amazing in terms of the presenters and the topics 
addressed.  It was invigorating to network with all of the talented professionals in the meeting-planning 
arena.  We were fortunate to have wonderful weather while in Minneapolis and many great 
restaurants close to the hotel.   

As my term as President draws to a close know that I feel honored to have worked with the top quality 
Government Meeting Professionals in Florida and in the South East.  The combined commitment of 
those involved with SGMP is a tribute to what the Society has to offer its members.  We are good as 
individuals, but better as a large group.  There is no other group like SGMP in the nation – a star unto 
itself.  The leadership at the National level from Rob Coffman and Rob Bergeron deserves the 
accolades of each member.  They have carried this Society through a very rough period, which would 
have destroyed many organizations.  Justice has been served and the National Society is in good 
stead.   
 
Thank you to our sponsors; Crown Plaza Orlando Downtown and the Candlewood Suites 
Tallahassee.  We enjoyed lunch at the Candlewood Suites catered by Honey Baked Ham serving an 
assortment of breads, ham, turkey, beef, different cheeses, and chips along with salads, cold drinks 
and a delicious assortment of cookies.  Thank you for your sponsorship and continued support of our 
chapter. 

     Ann Marie Vibbert, Sales Manager 

     Crowne Plaza Orlando Downtown 

President 
Chris Schuh 
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CHAPTER Board - Chris Schuh, President; Amy Brown, CGMP, Immediate Past President;  

Ellen Sliger, CGMP, First Vice President; Betty Homan-Bolick, Second  Vice President; Cherryl Faulk, Secretary; Chris Capozzi, Treasurer;  

Directors: Dr. Gabrielle Gabrielli CGMP, Betty Ann Lewis, Lydia Southwell 

 

 

Safeguarding Your Personal and Business Identity and  
Dealing with Unethical Behavior on Your Team 

Presented by Amy Brown 

Due to technical difficulties, Amy was unable to do her presentation to the group.  She has given us a link 
to access the videos of the topics listed above.  Remember to check the bandwidth in the hotel you are 
using to assure that presentations can be downloaded from the web.   

As promised here is the link and information for the programs for today’s meeting.  They expire on 
6/13/2015. 

Safeguarding Your Personal and Business Identity and Dealing with Unethical Behavior on Your Team are 
available. 
 
You must use my e-mail address to access the webinars at the following link. 
 
You may access your recording at http://myLibrary.krm.com. You will need the registrant's email address, event ID 
(21630), and order number (1251484). 

 
The Florida Capital Chapter was awarded the 2014-15 Chapter Honors Award for Operations at National Education 
Conference this year.  This is the highest award our chapter has ever received and one of the highest 
awarded by national for chapter operations. Thank you to all of the Board members and Committee chairs for their 
work in achieving this honor. 
  
 

Left to right; Chris Capozzi, Chris Schuh, Lydia Southwell, Amy Brown, Betty Bolick, Ashley Mayo 
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